

Jim Edgar, Governor ● Brent Manning, Director

Land Reclamation Division Memorandum No. 95-7

TO:

All Coal Operators

DATE:

October 4, 1995

FROM:

Scott Schmitz, Supervisor, Land Reclamation Division

RE:

Extension of Reporting Deadline for Affected Acreage

Because of delays encountered in finalizing a contract for aerial photography, the photos have not been taken and it is impossible to predict when the photos will be available. Subsequently, operators will have to complete their affected acreage reports for FY'95 without the aid of the photos we normally provide. The deadline for filing the reports is hereby extended to November 30, 1995.